

Brotherhood for the Fallen-Boston

295 Freeport St, Dorchester, MA 02122 E: BFTFBOSTON@gmail.com

December 13, 2017

To: Brotherhood for the Fallen Suffolk County

On the behalf of the Brotherhood for the Fallen Boston Chapter, we would like to thank you for your generous donation. It's because of gifts like yours that we are able to operate and carry out our mission to send two uniformed police officers to every funeral in which a Law Enforcement Officer is murdered in the commission of his or her duties within the United States of America and make a monetary donation to the family of the fallen officer to assist in easing the financial burden that comes with losing a loved one. This charity is very dear to the law enforcement community. To be able to show support to the families of officers who have made the ultimate sacrifice helps us all unite as a community and provide much needed support to them.

Again, thank you for your support of the Brotherhood of the Fallen Boston,

Patrick Munroe

Patrick Munroe

Mur

President

Brotherhood for the Fallen Boston